

Citizens for Sensible Forest Management

www.csfm.net

19 October 2024

Ms. Monique DeSpain PO Box 51034 Eugene, OR 97405

Dear Ms. DeSpain,

On behalf of the Citizens for Sensible Forest Management, I am writing to express our strong endorsement of you for Congress for District 4 in the State of Oregon. Our organization, committed to promoting responsible and sustainable forest management practices, believes that you are the right choice to protect our forests, support rural economies, and advance sensible environmental policies.

In these times of increasing environmental challenges, it is essential to have leadership that understands the importance of balancing ecological conservation with practical land management. You have demonstrated a clear commitment to safeguarding our forests while supporting the communities that depend on them. Your track record of advocating for wildfire prevention, sustainable logging practices, and habitat preservation aligns closely with our mission.

We are confident that under your leadership, policies will be enacted that reflect a balanced approach to forest management—one that supports both environmental health and economic prosperity. We encourage all voters to support you] in the upcoming election to ensure that our forests are managed wisely for future generations.

Sincerely,

Ralph H. Goldbeck

President & Co-Founder

Citizens for Sensible Forest Management